CAHON-JHO reception at 2011 ASH in San Diego

CAHON-JHO had another reception at the 2011 ASH annual meeting in San Diego on December 10, 2011 for members of CAHON, JHO, and CSH (Chinese Society of Hematology). Due to the tight schedule and budget, we were only able to book a small room. Therefore, the space was very limited and only 26 seats were available.  Many late responders and particularly non-members were unfortunately declined.

Among the 26 attendees, there were five senior CSH members (heads and directors of hospitals and departments) from China, one scientist from Germany, one pathologist from Canada. The rest came from US institutions all over the country. Nine permanent CAHON members were present, among them were 5 CAHON board members. As usual for this type of receptions CAHON has been hosting, new friendship was made, and old friendship was renewed. In addition, future collaborations and meeting plans in both US and China are set in this small but warm reception. New editorial  members are confirmed at  the reception. CAHON has received new membership applications, and continues to encourage new and particularly permanent member applications (for latest news please visit WWW.CAHON.org and /or www.JHOonline.org ).

